
 
 
Applicant: Netgear Incorporated 
Correspondence Reference Number: 32658 
731 Confirmation Number: TC930282 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
C/o Richard Tseng, Richard.Tseng@fcc.gov 
 
 
This letter is a response to your inquiry regarding 
Netgear’s product, FCC ID PY3WG102.  
 
By default, Netgear’s WG102 product, which indented to be 
sold in United States of America, is limited by Hardware 
and Software settings to operate only on channels 1-11. End 
user does not have a capability to change the region on its 
own. The only option in a user menu is North America/US 
settings.  
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact Netgear. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mark Gandler                   November 14, 2006  
Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Netgear 
 


